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NOTICE TO PROCEED
December 29, 2014

MR. RENATO L. CASTANEDA

Vice President/Head, Corporate Relationship Group
Philippine Long Distance Telephone Company
General Office P.O Box 2148, Makati City

Dear Mr. Castaneda:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby
given to Philippine Long Distance Telephone Company that work may
commence for the Negotiated Procurement of Internet Service Provider,
effective on January 1, 2015.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with
the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both

copies in the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to
PhilHealth Regional Office - CAR.

Very truly yours,

ATTY, | Y F. IBAY
Regiondl Vice President

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on _ DEC 29 2014
Name of Representd fe Bidder LOJIt M- METEA
Authorized Signat
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